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COMMENT
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From: eric@ericvision.com

Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 4:48 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Cc: cficfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

Please, do NOT change the regulation of retail Forex to 10:1 from 100:1. This would be a
very large mistake and force people to seek outside of the U.S. for trading brokers. This
would also greatly decrease the amount of money coming into the us. The traders (I)
will be using foreign accounts to make my trades.

Keep the reatil forex at 100:1

Thank you,

eric bartlett



